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December 30, 2012 

 

Lisa Sepanski, Co-Chair 

Northwest Product Stewardship Council 

 King County Solid Waste Division 

201 Jackson St, Rm 701 

Seattle WA 98104 

 

Dear Ms. Sepanski, 

 

Lincoln County Board of county Commissioners would like to express our support for Product Stewardship in 

Washington State.  

 

Lincoln County, along with the Cities and Towns, have identified their support of product stewardship that is 

documented in item 3.2.6 of the adopted Lincoln County 2010 Solid Waste Management Plan.  

 

Lincoln County and other jurisdictions encourage and support efforts in product stewardship. The Lincoln County 

Solid Waste Division is an active member of the Northwest Product Stewardship Council (NWPSC). Product 

stewardship is an important objective of the State of Washington’s “Beyond Waste Plan” and will be promoted by 

a Lincoln County Solid Waste representative throughout the County and in letters to state legislators once the bill 

numbers have been assigned. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rob Coffman            Scott M. Hutsell            Dennis D. Bly 

Chairman            Member             Member 
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